
Sedalia Events & Board Meeting Updates  
 
 

Due to the remaining conditions associated with the 
COVID-19 pandemic, the Town Council has decided to 

postpone the two following events: 

• Community Emergency Response Team (CERT) 
Training --- Sept. 19th  

• Senior Luncheon --- Dec. 2, 2020  

 
The 2020 Fall Litter Sweep is still scheduled for Oct. 
17th (weather permitting). This is an outdoor event, and all 
participants will practice safe distances; further details 
TBA.    
 
The Council has also made plans to cancel remaining 
non-essential board activities as well. Town Council and 
Planning Board Meetings will continue remotely on the 
Zoom platform. See the Town of Sedalia 2020 Meeting 
Schedule for dates.   
 


